
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Roth, Randy
Cc: Leasure, Timothy; Heysel, Garett
Subject: History 2201, 2280, 2375, 3221, 3229, 3281, and 3580
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 11:54:52 AM

Dear Randy,
 
On Friday, March 29, the ASC Arts and Humanities Panel reviewed requests to add GE Diversity
Global Studies to History 2201, 2280, 2375, 3221, 3229, 3281, and 3580.
 
I am happy to report that the requests for the following courses were unanimously approved by the
Panel: History 2280, 2375, 3229, 3281, and 3580.
 
The next two courses were approved with contingency:

·         History 2201: Explanation for GE Global Studies on the syllabus should be more course-
specific.

·         History 3221: P. 4 of syllabus: there shouldn’t be references to graduate students being
graded differently on the midterm and final and being expected to write a longer research
paper. This course is by definition an undergraduate course; should graduate students
decide to take the course, they ought to be graded like everyone else in the class.

 
I will return History 2201 and 3221 via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the department to
address those points.
 
Should you or your faculty have any question about this feedback, don’t hesitate to contact Tim
Leasure, Chair of the Arts and Humanities Panel (cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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